
Cañon City Geology Club
Membership Meeting 

April 11th 2022

6:00 PM Business Meeting     
 Call to order and welcome - President Steve Stultz 

 Meeting Covid Guidelines
 Chairs – wipe down your chairs after the meeting
 Mask – Officially, if you’re not vaccinated, wear a mask.

 Recognize New Members and Guests –   Sandy Trevor just joined. And Gayle and Skip from the 
Florence museum. 

Reports 

 Treasurer’s Report – Ann Eulert Total assets: $14,731.11   General checking $5,533.20 New 
Hope $ 2,986.75   Total Savings $6,2211.16 which includes;  Scholarship Fund of $3,48638 . 
Memberships 224 as of the end of March  ( 39 individual and 75 famiily). A member asked how 
the current years memberships compared with prior and Ann advised in 2018 as of the end of 
March we had 178 members in 2019 we has 234, 2020 was down due to covid and now we are 
at 224. There was also conversation about how often the BLM bond would be charged and how 
we would recoup that payment.

 Presidents Report – Steve Stultz   Presentation of historical plaque to Florence History Museum.
 Scholarship Committee - Curtis introduced Steve Wolfe (he’s the one who visits the schools. 

Steve Wolfe said they are looking for another committee member to help with the chosing of a 
scholarship winner.

 Field Trip/Class Committee – Greg
 Programs – Bill 
 Publicity – Verna 
 Trivia – Phil 
 Silent Auction -  Highlights
 Announcements 

 CCGC T-Shirts and Patches Available, Logo Shirts: Short Sleeve -$16, Long Sleeve $18, 
“Fun” T-shirts +$2, Iron patches $3 each or 2 for $5. Name Tags/Lanyards Available $5; 
Decals: $2 each or 3 for $5. See megan.

 Denver Gem and Mineral Show will he the last weekend in February
 Next Meeting – May 9th 2022
 Sign up to bring snacks 
 Adjournment – Coffee & Snack break

7:00 PM Program:  Overview of Local Stratigraphy” – by member Steve Wolfe 


